
From: The Paddock
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Subject: Request for non-objection to an extension of hours for liquor licencing purposes
Date: July 3, 2018 7:43:53 AM

To whom it may concern,

I would like to submit to the City of Toronto, via the Toronto and East York Community Council, a request to obtain a letter
 of non-objection of liquor licence extensions for The Paddock Tavern at 178 Bathurst St (Ward 19) for the duration
 of SummerWorks Festival being held Thu Aug 9th - Sun Aug 19th, 2017.

Please email back to thepaddocktavern@gmail.com if you require more information or if this info needs to be sent to a
 different place.

Thank you for your time,

Nicholas Szidiropulosz

Event Info:

Name of Event: SummerWorks Festival Late Night Hub at The Paddock

Address of Event: 178 Bathurst St, Toronto, ON, M5V 2R4 (Ward 19)

Purpose of Event:
SummerWorks is Canada's largest curated performance festival of theatre, dance, music, live art and interdisciplinary forms.
 The Paddock is a restaurant partner of the festival and will also be the late night social hub of the festival each night once the
 main hub located down the street closes.
Dates of Event: Every day Thu Aug 9th - Sunday Aug 19th (morning of Mon Aug 20th), 2018

Start and end time for the events: from 10pm to 4am daily

Name, address, and telephone number where to be reached at:
- Nicholas Szidiropulosz (of The Paddock)
- 178 Bathurst St, Toronto, ON, M5V 2R4
- 416-860-9997
- Email is best method of contact: thepaddocktavern@gmail.com
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